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Lents Park Master Plan process to begin Spring 2010

Portland Parks & Recreation will work with public to help plan future of the community park in southeast Portland

(Portland, OR) - On Monday, December 21, Parks Commissioner Nick Fish and Portland Parks & Recreation Director Zari Santner met with Lents Neighbors to announce plans to move forward with a Master Plan development for the southeast park.

This discussion comes at the end of a tumultuous year for Lents neighbors, who will now have the opportunity to engage in planning the future of their park.

With funds from the Portland Development Commission’s Lents Town Center Urban Renewal Area, the master planning process will begin in late spring 2010 and the public is encouraged to participate.

Background

Located at SE Holgate Boulevard and SE 92nd Avenue, the 38.13 acre park serves a large portion of the southeast Portland community. 

After City Council decided not to move forward with the stadium proposal, Commissioner Fish and Director Santner met with Lents nieghbors and had a conversation about this well-loved park in east Portland.  The neighbors shared their ideas for how they would like to see their park maintained and enhanced. Commissioner Fish and Director Santner agreed at that time that a Master Plan for the park would help to build this community vision and create a blueprint for the future or the park.
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